MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Ernesto Rodriguez, Chief
Austin — Travis County Emergency Medical Services

DATE: September 26, 2017

SUBJECT: Postponement Request by Staff of Item 52 on October 5, 2017,
Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc.

Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced item from the October 5, 2017 agenda to
ensure compliance with City Code 10-2-62 (B), which requires a notice of public hearing to be
published 15 days before the hearing. City Council will have the opportunity to set a public
hearing on September 28, 2017. The notice of the public hearing will then be published in a
newspaper of general circulation. The suggested new date for the public hearing and first reading
is October 19, 2017.

If you have any questions, please contact Kerri Lang at 512-972-7211.

Ernesto Rodriguez, Chief
Austin — Travis County Emergency Medical Services

cc: Elaine Hart, Interim City Manager
Rey Arellano, Assistant City Manager



